
FACULTY SENATE ANNOUNCEMENTS 

24 April 2001 

We would like to ask that all Senators do the following to aid in reporting the minutes correctly: 

a. To aid in identification, please stand when recognized to speak on issues. 

b. To aid in clarification of motions, forms have been provided near each Senator. When making a 
motion or amendment, please fill out the form and forward it to the Chair of the Faculty. 

The Chancellor has approved the following resolutions from the 20 March 2001, Faculty Senate meeting: 

01-18 Spring 2001 Graduation Roster, including honors program graduates, subject to 
the completion of degree requirements. 

01-19 Revisions to the ECU Faculty Manual, Appendix D. (pending final approval by the Board of Trustees 
and Board of Governors) and proposed addition to the ECU Faculty Manual, Part XIl. 

01-21 Curriculum matters contained in the 22 February 2001, and 8 March 2001 University Curriculum 
Committee minutes. 

Sincere appreciation is extended to Dr. and Mrs. Eakin for hosting the enjoyable reception in their home last 

Thursday evening. This annual event is a wonderful way for Faculty Senators to socialize with each other in 

an informal setting. 

The Annual Teaching Awards Ceremony is scheduled for 4:00 p.m. on Wednesday, 2 May 2001, in the 
Francis Speight Auditorium (School of Art). Chancellor Eakin will host a coffee and dessert reception in the 
Gray Gallery immediately following the ceremony. Please make plans now to attend. 

The new ECU Fact Books will be distributed to members of the Faculty Senate via campus mail in May. 
Please call the Faculty Senate office at ext. 6537 if you have any questions. 

Applications for the 2002-2003 University Teaching Grants and Research/Creative Activity 
Grants are now available in the Faculty Senate office for interested faculty. The deadline for each 
grant is as follows: 

Research/Creative Activity Grants 12:00 noon on Monday, 17 September 2001 
Teaching Grants 12:00 noon on Monday, 1 October 2001 

A call for nominations for the Board of Govemors Award for Excellence in Teaching, for the Board of 
Govemors Distinguished Professor for Teaching Award and for the Alumni Distinguished Professor for 
Teaching Award has been sent to all academic unit heads. Copies of the three different award nominating 
procedures may be obtained in the Center for Faculty Development (124 Ragsdale). The deadline for all 
award nominations is Monday, 17 September 2001. 

 


